
 

 

Property Tax Exemptions as per Idaho Code §63-602 

 

The Board of County Commissioners accept applications for property tax exemptions 
between January 1st and April 15th of each year.  The Board will then review the application 
and determine if a property qualifies for a tax exemption.  Applications may be picked up at 

the County Commissioners office at 630 Addison Ave West, Suite 2300, Twin Falls, ID.  

 

Idaho Code §63-602 (3) requires that all property (unless otherwise provided) receiving 
a tax exemption be approved annually by the Board of County Commissioners. This 
requirement includes property excluded for religious purposes, school purposes and 

charitable or benevolent purposes.  

 

 Following the initial approval for a property tax exemption, property owners will not be 
required to complete a full application annually.  However, each year following the initial 
approval, property owners but must submit a Property Tax Exemption Short Form for 

each parcel.  This form must be submitted to the County Commissioners office by 
April 15th.  Failure to complete and submit the form will result in the revocation of the 

exemption. 

 

Forms may be e-mailed to commiss@tfco.org, faxed to 208.736.4176, mailed to the Twin 
Falls County Commissioners, P.O. Box 126, Twin Falls ID  83303 or dropped off at the 

County Commissioners office at 630 Addison Ave West, Suite 2300, Twin Falls, ID. 

 

For questions, please contact the Commissioners Office at 208.736.4068. 
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